
 

 
    

 

           

       

       

        

          

           

        

          

       

       

         

 

 

      

          

         

           

          

 

 

        

         

        

       

         

           

         

         

       

       

          

           

             

          

      

From the Principal’s Desk…
Just a few reminders

For our car riders in the morning: Now that the cool 
weather is approaching, we are getting several 
temperatures that are reading above the initial 
threshold of 99 degrees F. Upon arriving at school, 
please lower the heat in the car and make certain 
your child doesn't have a hood up over his or her 
head.  When a child's temp consistently reads above 
this first threshold, we require Nurse Jayde to do a 
quick  evaluation and temperature check. This could 
slow  your morning down, as you will have to pull 
over  and wait. Thank you for your cooperation with 
this  concern.

Another reminder for morning car riders: Please 
have your child here and in the building before 7:46 
a.m. The instructional day begins at this time, so 
students need to be in the room ready to begin their

day. Thank you, as well, for your help with this 
concern.

As we announced before school, this year is

chock-full of changes for BCES. One of those 
changes is how we celebrate birthdays. For this

year, we are not doing individual birthday 
celebrations. Our intent with this is not to not 
recognize a child on his or her birthday, but to limit 
the amount of exposure to things being brought in 
from the outside. As a school, we are recognizing 
students celebrating birthdays each day through the

announcements and by providing a birthday treat. 

At the end of each month, we recognize  them again 
with ice cream at lunch. We know this is  a special 
day in the lives of children, and we want them  to 
know just how special they truly are here at BCES, 
on this day and every day.  

 

 

Next week is fall break! Enjoy 
your time with your family! 

 

 

Every student. Every way. Every day. 

 
 

Our fall fundraiser began last Thursday and will 

continue until October 12.  Virtual students can 

come by the school to pick up a packet or go to 

www.fundshoppe.com and enter school ID 2053. 

Virtual students need a student id to register 

online. Call Miss Whitney at extension 2204 or 

send her a message through Dojo for your 

student’s id. 

All prizes and hedgehogs will be distributed at the 

end of the sale. 

 

21st Century News 
 

YAY!  21st Century will begin 

in-person starting Monday, 

October 12th.  We are currently 

accepting applications for K-5 students. This is a 

great opportunity for homework/skills help and a 

fun time of enrichment activities and clubs. Register 

your student by holding down the control key and 

clicking this link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfoDR

n293xiv6Zar7C1EUBoMwZakMTFSKQnMHK1sr

gM2lPawA/viewform  

 
 October 5-9            Fall break  

October 12            Fundraiser ends  

 October 26-30         Red Ribbon Week 

 

 

 
 

Family Focus Corner 
 Kelly Wray, Director

(270)665-8400, ext. 2026 

 

 

Cold weather will be here soon! If your child is in 
need of a coat, contact Mrs. Wray.  She has several

available. 

BCES Good News 

October 1, 2020 
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